Cameron Diehl

From: Lincoln Shurtz

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 3:52 PM
To: Cameron Diehl

Subject: FW: Concealed carry, HB 76

From: Williams, Gary [mailto:GaryWilliams@ci.ogden.ut.us]
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2013 8:37 AM

To: Lincoln Shurtz; Justin Stewart

Cc: Johnson, Mark

Subject: Concealed carry, HB 76

Lincoln, we are concerned that HB76 seems to being moving along on the Senate calendar unimpeded. We had
understood that the bill was going to be killed by Senate Leadership. Have things changed?

This is important to our police department.

Thanks,
Gary



